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The story of PQ.Hosting begins in 2019, when Ivan Nekulitsy,
an entrepreneur with a vision for transforming the hosting
industry, founded the company in Moldova. At the time, the
hosting market was already crowded with established players,
many  of  whom  had  years  of  experience  and  significant
resources. Yet, Nekulitsy saw an opportunity to carve out a
niche  by  focusing  on  quality,  accessibility,  and  global
reach—principles that would later become the cornerstone of
PQ.Hosting’s identity. From its modest beginnings, the company
has grown exponentially, achieving a customer base of over
120,000 active users in just six years. This rapid expansion
is a clear indicator of PQ.Hosting’s ability to resonate with
clients across diverse markets, from Europe and North America
to Asia and beyond.

One  of  the  key  factors  behind  PQ.Hosting’s  rise  is  its
strategic  decision  to  establish  a  presence  in  over  40
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countries. This global footprint allows the company to offer
clients  the  flexibility  to  choose  server  locations  that
optimize speed and availability for their specific projects.
For instance, a business targeting customers in Southeast Asia
can select a server in a nearby region, reducing latency and
improving  user  experience.  This  adaptability  has  made
PQ.Hosting a preferred choice for companies and individuals
who require tailored hosting solutions without compromising on
performance.  By  maintaining  data  centers  in  strategic
locations  worldwide,  PQ.Hosting  ensures  that  its
infrastructure can support the diverse needs of its growing
clientele.

The  company’s  growth  is  also  reflected  in  its  ability  to
attract a wide range of customers, from small startups to
large corporations. Testimonials from users like Rotem Abergel
from Israel, Dmytro Panchenko from Poland, and Hoang Nguyen
from Vietnam highlight the trust that PQ.Hosting has earned
globally.  Abergel  praised  the  quick  setup  process  and
reliability of the VPS servers, noting that his order was
approved  and  installed  within  half  an  hour  of  purchase.
Panchenko  emphasized  the  user-friendly  website,  which
simplifies the process of finding and purchasing services.
Meanwhile, Nguyen, a long-term customer, lauded the stability,
speed, and affordability of PQ.Hosting’s VPS offerings, along
with the prompt support that has kept him satisfied for over a
year.  These  voices  from  different  corners  of  the  world
underscore PQ.Hosting’s ability to deliver consistent quality
on a global scale.

Another pillar of PQ.Hosting’s ascent is its founder’s vision
of blending high technology with a customer-centric approach.
Ivan Nekulitsy’s leadership has steered the company toward
continuous  improvement,  ensuring  that  it  stays  ahead  of
industry  trends  and  client  expectations.  This  focus  on
innovation  and  responsiveness  has  allowed  PQ.Hosting  to
overcome the challenges of a competitive market and establish
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itself as a leader. By 2025, the company’s reputation had
grown to the point where it caught the attention of the Global
Business Tech Awards, a prestigious platform that celebrates
excellence in technology and business. PQ.Hosting’s journey
from a Moldovan startup to an internationally recognized brand
is a testament to its resilience, adaptability, and dedication
to  pushing  the  boundaries  of  what  hosting  services  can
achieve.

Innovative Services and Customer-
Centric Approach
At the heart of PQ.Hosting’s success lies its portfolio of
innovative services, designed to meet the evolving demands of
the digital age. The company offers a comprehensive suite of
solutions,  including  virtual  private  servers  (VPS/VDS),
dedicated  servers,  VPN  services,  proxy  servers,  and  SSL
certificates. Each of these offerings is crafted to provide
high performance, security, and flexibility, catering to a
variety  of  use  cases—from  streaming  services  and
virtualization  to  large-scale  data  projects  and  critical
applications. This versatility has made PQ.Hosting a go-to
provider for clients with diverse technical requirements.

One  of  PQ.Hosting’s  standout  features  is  its  VPS/VDS
offerings, which deliver exceptional speed and stability. The
company’s servers support connections up to 10 Gbps, ensuring
fast  and  reliable  performance  even  under  heavy  loads.
Customers like Hoang Nguyen have highlighted the rarity of
downtime and the ability to choose configurations that match
specific needs, whether for small personal projects or robust
business applications. This level of customization is a key
differentiator, allowing users to scale their resources as
their  projects  grow.  Additionally,  the  quick  setup
process—often completed within 30 minutes, as noted by Rotem
Abergel—demonstrates  PQ.Hosting’s  commitment  to  efficiency,



minimizing delays for clients eager to launch their digital
ventures.

For  projects  requiring  even  greater  power,  PQ.Hosting’s
dedicated servers provide a tailored solution. These servers
are  designed  for  high-bandwidth  applications,  making  them
ideal  for  streaming  services,  virtualization,  and  data-
intensive operations. The company’s emphasis on cutting-edge
infrastructure  ensures  that  clients  receive  top-tier
performance, a factor that has contributed to its recognition
as an industry leader. Beyond hosting, PQ.Hosting enhances
security and functionality through additional services like
VPN  solutions,  proxy  servers,  and  SSL  certificates.  These
tools help clients protect their digital assets and optimize
their  online  presence,  reflecting  PQ.Hosting’s  holistic
approach to supporting customer success.

What truly sets PQ.Hosting apart, however, is its customer-
centric philosophy. The company places a premium on listening
to its clients and adapting its services to meet their needs.
This is evident in the glowing feedback from users worldwide,
who consistently praise the prompt and helpful support team.
Hoang  Nguyen,  for  example,  noted  that  the  support  staff
responds quickly to any questions, a level of service that has
kept him loyal for over a year. Similarly, Dmytro Panchenko’s
positive experience with the website underscores PQ.Hosting’s
focus  on  accessibility,  ensuring  that  even  those  new  to
hosting can navigate the platform with ease. This dedication
to customer satisfaction is not just a marketing slogan but a
core principle that drives the company’s operations.

PQ.Hosting’s  global  reach  further  amplifies  its  customer-
centric approach. By offering servers in over 40 countries,
the company empowers clients to select locations that best
serve  their  target  audiences,  enhancing  speed  and
availability. This flexibility is particularly valuable in an
era where digital performance can make or break a business.
Whether it’s a startup in Vietnam, a developer in Israel, or a



business owner in Poland, PQ.Hosting tailors its solutions to
fit the unique demands of each client. This adaptability,
combined  with  a  relentless  pursuit  of  technological
advancement,  has  solidified  PQ.Hosting’s  reputation  as  a
provider that not only meets expectations but exceeds them.

Winning ‘Hosting Company of the
Year’ at the Global Business Tech
Awards 2025
On  February  18,  2025,  PQ.Hosting  achieved  a  monumental
milestone by winning the “Hosting Company of the Year” award
at  the  Global  Business  Tech  Awards.  Held  annually,  this
prestigious event recognizes the most outstanding brands in
technology  and  business,  celebrating  those  who  push  the
boundaries of innovation and excellence. The 2025 competition
was particularly fierce, with numerous companies vying for
recognition  in  a  rapidly  growing  industry.  PQ.Hosting’s
victory in this category is a powerful affirmation of its
impact on the hosting sector and its ability to stand out
among global contenders.

The Global Business Tech Awards, known for their rigorous
judging  process,  evaluate  companies  based  on  their
contributions  to  technology,  customer  impact,  and  overall
industry influence. PQ.Hosting’s win reflects its success in
delivering high-quality services that resonate with clients
worldwide. As stated on the awards’ official announcement, the
achievement “reaffirms the high quality of our services” and
marks “an important milestone in our company’s journey.” This
recognition is not just a trophy but a validation of the
strategic direction that Ivan Nekulitsy and his team have
pursued  since  the  company’s  inception.  It  highlights
PQ.Hosting’s commitment to continuous innovation, a trait that
has kept it at the forefront of the hosting industry.



The  significance  of  this  award  extends  beyond  prestige—it
underscores  PQ.Hosting’s  role  as  a  trailblazer  in  a
competitive field. The company’s ability to implement cutting-
edge  solutions,  such  as  10  Gbps  server  connections  and  a
global network of data centers, has set a new standard for
hosting  providers.  The  awards  announcement  emphasized  that
PQ.Hosting’s team is “dedicated to implementing cutting-edge
solutions  and  services  that  meet  the  highest  customer
demands,” a sentiment echoed by the positive testimonials from
its users. This dedication has not only fueled the company’s
growth but also earned it the respect of peers and industry
experts.

For  PQ.Hosting,  the  award  is  both  a  celebration  and  a
motivator. In its official statement, the company expressed
gratitude to its clients, noting that their “continued trust
and  support”  have  fueled  its  ambition  to  achieve  greater
milestones.  This  acknowledgment  highlights  the  symbiotic
relationship  between  PQ.Hosting  and  its  customers,  whose
feedback and loyalty have driven the company to refine its
offerings continually. The win also positions PQ.Hosting as a
leader poised to shape the future of hosting, as it continues
to expand its presence and enhance its services on a global
scale.

The  timing  of  the  award,  announced  on  February  18,  2025,
aligns with PQ.Hosting’s sixth year of operation—a fitting
capstone  to  a  period  of  remarkable  growth.  From  its
headquarters in Chisinau, Moldova, the company has built a
legacy  of  excellence  that  transcends  borders.  The  Global
Business Tech Awards victory is a beacon of what’s possible
when  innovation,  quality,  and  customer  focus  converge.  As
PQ.Hosting looks to the future, this accolade serves as both a
reward for past achievements and a promise of even greater
contributions to the hosting industry.



Conclusion
PQ.Hosting’s journey from a Moldovan startup to the “Hosting
Company of the Year” at the Global Business Tech Awards 2025
is a story of vision, perseverance, and excellence. Under Ivan
Nekulitsy’s leadership, the company has grown into a global
leader, serving over 120,000 customers across more than 40
countries with a blend of high-tech solutions and a customer-
first mindset. Its innovative services—ranging from high-speed
VPS/VDS and dedicated servers to security-enhancing VPNs and
SSL certificates—have redefined what clients can expect from a
hosting provider. Meanwhile, its recent award win underscores
its influence and sets the stage for continued success.

As  the  digital  landscape  continues  to  evolve,  PQ.Hosting
stands ready to lead the charge, driven by a commitment to
innovation and a passion for empowering its clients. Whether
you’re a startup founder, a seasoned developer, or a business
owner, PQ.Hosting offers the tools and support to bring your
digital vision to life. With its eyes set on redefining the
global  hosting  landscape,  PQ.Hosting  is  not  just  a
provider—it’s a partner in progress, and its story is far from
overr.[]


